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Walter Infant School – Taekwondo Club
Dear Parents,








June 2019
I would like to introduce myself and the sport I teach.
My name is Nick Colgate and I have been teaching Taekwondo for over 20 years and have been associated with the school for nine years in which time I have taught over 160 children of which some have gone on to achieve becoming a Black Belt.
The lessons, I teach are designed to:
· Introduce new skills
· Build confidence
· Team build
· Learn about how Taekwondo began
All whilst getting some physical exercise and having fun.

I will be presenting a small introduction before the summer holidays to YR 1 children which will give an opportunity for them to see if they would like to join.

There has been a good uptake of children previously wishing to come along to these lessons and I look forward to teaching your children from September in the new autumn term.
If you are interested, please register with the school office using the following form or look on their website for details. – look under the heading “Parents” and then “Club Information for “Taekwondo”.
Lessons will be from 7.45am to 8.30am and begin on Tuesday 17th September. The first term will be for 11 weeks.
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.
My e- details are: n.colgate@taschen.com
Thank you and look forward to meeting the new students soon.
With best wishes
Nick Colgate (Instructor 4th Dan Black Belt)
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Walter Infant School – Taekwondo Club
Joining Form
Club: TAEKWONDO
Name:

Class:

I would like my child to do Taekwondo – TUESDAY’s
Cost for 11 week course - £65.45

Suits are also available on request at £20 (this is a one off separate payment).
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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